
 
This Ribbon of Hope grant supported the “Wonders of the 
World” science education project for all students in grades 
3-12, impacting 10,897 students in Craven County Schools. 
The project includes 40 rock and mineral, river sediments, 
and wind and hydropower kits,  Wireless Weather Stations 
to record, compare and contrast weather data locally and 
around the world, and on-site presentations and activities 
by the North Carolina Aquarium. By integrating hands-on 
science activities in the classroom students and teachers 
will have the necessary tools to build a strong STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering & Math) foundation 
which is essential in creating a 21st Century learning 
environment.  
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